
ORV Sound Testing Protocols 

Holly Oaks ORV Park will be instituting sound testing protocols to stay in compliance 
with Township and State Regulations. Vehicles will need to comply with 94 dba 
requirements. ORV Park staff will be utilizing the following protocols to assist in the 
process of ensuring vehicles meet the sound regulations 

• All vehicles are required to have a muffler
• Motorcycles, ATVs and side by side vehicles must have USFS approved spark 

arrestors
o Motorcycles and ATVs will be required to pass a physical muffler 

inspection to be granted entry
 Physical inspection will be done by inserting the inspection tool into 

the vehicle’s muffler
 A day pass will not be provided until an inspection is complete
 Walk-up customers will be provided a card stock pass to redeem 

their vehicle pass once they pass the inspection at the contact station
 Spot inspections can still be done at any time after receiving vehicle 

pass
• Staff will utilize calibrated sound equipment to assist with general sound 

monitoring to assist with the overall inspection process
• Vehicles that are in question of exceeding the regulated decibel limit will be taken 

to the sound testing area


